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School Health Service Screening Programme 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Your child was due to have their vision and hearing screen in school earlier this year. 

Unfortunately, due to the COVID-19 pandemic and school closures we were unable to offer 

your child this service. 

If you have any concerns regarding your child’s hearing, please contact us on 0161 209 

9972 and we can arrange a hearing screen in school. Alternatively, you can contact your 

GP. 

If you have any concerns regarding your child’s eyesight, we would recommend that you 

arrange a free eye test at a local high street optician. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Julie Bowden 

Acting Clinical Head of Service  

School Health Service 

 


